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Ottawa, 14th April, 1917.

sir.

In further reference to Department letter of

the 10th instant in the matter of the cheque issues to

William J.Baddilove, I beg to say that Mr. Agent James has

just forwarded to the Department the hand-writing of Francis

Laddilove, a grandson of T.J.Waddilove, which appears to be

the handwriting of the endorsement on this cheque. It is

thought that this may be of interest to the Bank.

Your obedient servant,

rster3.
Amst. Deputy and a

stort.

Maange

Laurence Station.

Ost.
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